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Ref: APNS/2022/71               June 9, 2022 
 

To: All Member Publications 
 

Sub: Grant of Provisional Accreditation to  

M/s. Media Professionals, Lahore 
  

Dear Sirs, 
 

The Executive Committee of the All Pakistan Newspapers Society at its meeting held on May 23, 

2022 has decided to grant provisional accreditation to M/s. Media Professionals, 308, J-2, Johar 

Town, Lahore with immediate effect.  As per rules of the Society, the agency will enjoy the credit 

facility for 45 days only during the period of provisional accreditation.  
 

Member publications are hereby requested to add the name of the above agency in the list of APNS 

provisionally accredited advertising agencies and enlist the following clients as the clients of M/s. 

Media Professionals., Lahore: 

 

1. M/s. Al Raziq Garden,  

Main Sharaqpur Road, 

Faizpur Interchange, Lahore.  
 

2. M/s. Supreme City, 

Supreme City, Main G.T. Road,  

Muridke Lahore. Ph: 042-37990251 
 

3. M/s. Bismillah Developers,  

Main G.T. Road Bank Stop, 

Opp: Bata Factory, Mnawan,  

Lahore. UAN: 111-191-192 
 

4. M/s. Maypole (Pvt.) Ltd.,  

1
st
 Floor, Ahad Arcade, 25A-Block C3, 

Near: Hussain Chowk, Gulberg 3, 

Lahore. Ph: 042-35458633 
 

5. M/s. Mughal Diagnostics & Research Labs, 

294, Block H-3, Johar Town, 

Opp: Mughal Eye Hospital,  

Lahore. UAN: 111-500-500 
 

6. M/s. Electronic Media Reporters Association (EMRA), 

EMRA Center, Football Stadium,  

Near: Qadafi, Lahore. 
 

M/s. Media Professionals, Lahore have undertaken that they have cleared all bills of member 

publications and have further assured us to clear claims of member publications if any, without 

further delay. Member publications are therefore, requested to inform us, if any of their bills are 

outstanding against the above agency within 15 days of the receipt of this circular. 
 

Thanking you, 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

-s/d- 

 

( Dr. Tanvir A. Tahir ) 

Executive Director, APNS 

 


